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Tuesday 10 June 2025 
 
Dear Family  

Year 11 Leavers’ Event 
Wednesday 11 June 2025 

  
I am pleased to share that the Year 11 Leavers’ Event has been planned for tomorrow after the 
GCSE Maths paper 3 examination.  Students will be escorted to the Hardwicke after their morning 
examination where Miss Allen will lead an assembly celebrating their time at Thorns.  
 
Once the presentation is complete the students will move to the area by the basketball court to 
have the opportunity to sign shirts and get a free ice-cream, the cost of which has been generously 
subsided by the PTFA.  
 
We know students like to have highly decorated shirts that their peers can sign, however, we must 
stress that these cannot be worn within the examination rooms due to JCQ regulations.  Students 
must ensure they are wearing a plain white shirt and tie, or the branded blue polo shirt.    
 
We look forward to celebrating this milestone with the students tomorrow and staff will join them on 
the playground during this time as students will not be allowed back into the academy once they 
have moved out on the basketball court area.  
 
We wish them continued success in the last few examinations.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms N Jones 
Principal 
 


